
Welcome to 

Edward Feild 

School

 
   Hello ! 

You are going to be in Reception Class soon! 

Let’s find out a little more about your new 

school. 

  



 

   Welcome to Butterfly  

Class  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 
For carpet sessions, you may be in Monarch group or 

Peacocks group. The rest of the time you will be able 

to explore both classrooms and the outside area as  

you wish. We have sand, water, and play dough. We  

love to build, draw, paint, and stick.  We have a book 

corner, a place to count and look at numbers and so much 

more. You will have your own drawer to put your book bag 

in and other things like pictures and letters. It will have 

your name on it, so you know which one is yours. 



 

In between the classrooms,  

are the toilets.  

 

We hang our coats in the cloakroom outside 

our classrooms and keep our wellies here too. 

Just like your drawer, it will have your name 

on it. 



 Here are some of the adults who you will see. 

Some of them might be teaching you soon.  

  

 

 

 

         

                       

 

                                 

                                                  

  

Here is Miss. Caple. 

This is Mrs. Hill. 

This is Mrs. Lewis. 
 

This is Mrs Miller  



We have an outside area especially 

for the Reception. 

Have a look! 

We can climb on the 

frame, play with balls 

and hoops and build 

obstacle courses.  

 

  There are lots of  

  other games and  

  activities to do 

outside. 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 



 

When it’s lunchtime, you will go to the hall and have 

a hot school dinner or you’ll bring a packed lunch.  

Other classes may be 

there too having their 

lunch, so there are lots of 

tables and benches.  

     

 

Here are the staff who  

cook the hot school 

dinners. There will be   

other adults in the hall to 

help you when you have  

your lunch.    

                                         

After lunch, everyone goes outside to run around 

and play on the playground. The adults come out too. 

They are there to keep you safe and help you. 

                                                

 

   

 

 



Sometimes you will visit this room. It 

is the school library. You can borrow 

books to take home from the library. 
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  Maybe the adults  will read you a story when youvisit. 

    

You will have many fun things to do in the Butterfly 

class. There will be lots to learn.  You will have 

plenty of time to play and there will be group times 

with the adults too. 

You will be able to make new friends. That’s rather  

exciting isn’t it?  At school, just like at home, we 

need to be able to get on with each other so we  

have special rules to help us to make the school a 

happy and safe place to be. We have five simple 

rules.  
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Here they are! 

  

*At Edward Feild, we listen to each other. 

 

*At Edward Feild, we do and say kind things. 

 

*At Edward Feild, we try our best. 

 

*At Edward Feild, we help each other learn. 

 

*At Edward Feild, we look after our school 

and property. 

 

 

 
We are really looking forward to seeing you when you  

come to your new class. You might like to bring a 

picture of your favourite things or you could ask your 

adult to help you write a list of them.  


